Postoperative Care for your

PE tubes

You will be given ear drops for after surgery.  Follow the directions very carefully!
As long as your PE tubes are in place, you must use strict water precautions.  Keep water out of your ears at all times!  This will prevent infection.  Check with Dr. Sewell before swimming or showering.  

The first 10 days after surgery, use cotton and Vaseline to keep water out of the ears while bathing.  After your 2 week routine follow up, Dr. Sewell may recommend ear putty. We can provide you with those at a charge of $5.00. We also provide custom swim molds for $30/pair. These are recommended for anyone who is planning on swimming or submerging into the bath or pool.
We will keep you on a 4- month schedule for routine ear check-ups. If you have any problems with drainage of pus or blood in either ear that lasts more than a few minutes, we urge you to notify us promptly for an appointment.
If you think water has entered the ears, start using the ear drops prescribed immediately and call our office at 337-392-1000.
